Berkswich Parish Council

Clerk’s report to Council – 4 June 2024


2 April item 1	Public Toilets Near Milford Common
The Clerk had forwarded the email from the member of the public to PCSO Emma Fry as she hadn’t seemed to be aware of the situation.

24/62	Suggested Clean Air Zone
The Clerk had looked for information to share in the newsletter and Facebook but had struggled to find anything reliable and suitable.  It may be best to promote Clean Air Week every January.

24/67	Offer of Walk and Talk Session with the Police
The Clerk had asked PCSO Fry to suggest possible dates for the van to visit, preferably 3pm on a school day for The Rise and at the weekend for Milford Common car park.  PCSO Fry had apologised as the vehicle was off the road for repairs so she hadn’t been able to suggest any dates.


Sue Fullwood
Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer
28 May 2024
